
On Thu, Apr 17, 2025 at 12:18 PM 'sam plummer' via foiaofficer <foiaofficer@summithill.org> wrote:
I would like to request all text messages received  and sent by Amy Berk on 4/16/2025 during the
board meeting related to board business, including but not limited to reassignment of Principal
Goebel.  These should be obtained from the phone company and not from her personal desire to
share.  Time frame would be from 7 pm-10 pm on 4/16/2025. 

Please send to unionplummer1@yahoo.com

annonymous
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